
 

GOVERNMENT OF KERALA 
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations 

Housing Board Buildings, Santhi Nagar ,Thiruvananthapuram-695001 

NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO LLM COURSES-2022

Facility for Provisional Admission
 

       Candidates who have been allotted to LLM courses in 2022 through the first phase of

centralised allotment but have not yet reported due to the delay in receiving the original mark

list and pass certificate for the LLB examinations can avail of the facility of taking provisional

admission  at  their  allotted  colleges.  Candidates,  whose  final  LLB  results  have  not  been

declared by various universities, can report for provisional admission before the principal of

the allotted colleges on any date from 06.01.2023 to 10.01.2023, 5.00 PM along with the

allotment memo and original documents except the original mark list and pass certificate of

the  LLB Examinations  specified  in  Clause  18  of  the  prospectus.  They  should  remit  the

complete fees, as per government orders, to the allotted college at the time of admission.

For the LLM prospectus 2022, notifications, and other details, candidates can visit the official

website of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations.
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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